From: OIA

To: @...

Subject: RE: Official Information request - Premier House Board
Date: Friday, 8 March 2024 12:09:48 pm

Kia ora Chris

| refer to your official information request dated 6 March 2024 as below.

We have transferred your request to DIA as we consider that they are better placed to
respond to your request. In these circumstances, we are required by section 14 of the
Official Information Act to transfer your request.

You will hear further from DIA, xx@xxx.XXxx.XX_concerning your request in due course.

Aku mihi
Mel

Mel Russell (she/her)| Kaiwhakahaere-a-ture Chief Legal Advisor | Heritage New Zealand Pouhere Taonga | PO
Box 4403,Christchurch 8140, New Zealand | M:+64 27 616 4211 Visit www.heritage.org.nz and learn more about
New Zealand’s heritage places.

Tairangahia a tua whakarere; Tatakihia nga reanga o Gmuri ake nei-Honouring the past; Inspiring the future

This communication may be a privileged communication. If you are not the intended recipient, then you are not authorised to retain, copy or
distribute it. Please notify the sender and delete the message in its entirety.

From: Chris <XXXXXXXXXXXXXXXXXXXXXXXXXX (B XXXXXXKXX. XXX XXX XX >
Sent: Wednesday, March 6, 2024 4:26 PM

To: Courtney Walch <xxxXXX (@ XXXXXXXX.XXX.XX__>

Subject: Official Information request - Premier House Board

[You don't often get email from XXXXXXXXXXXXXXXXXXXXXXXXXX (@ XXXXXXXX. XXX XXX.XX__. Learn why
this is important at https://aka.ms/LearnAboutSenderldentification ]

Dear Heritage New Zealand Pouhere Taonga,

| am writing to request a full, complete copy of the Premier House Board report released in 2023
to Christopher Luxon which stated that there would be approximately $30 million NZD required
to appropriately repair the Premier House. Furthermore, please also provide the complete 2018
report which was provided to Ardern stating the cost of repairs would be $3 million NZD (at the
time).

Additionally, please provide the most recent interior images of the Premier House, of which
Christopher Luxon has described as being "Pretty grim" in multiple recent news publications.

This is an Official Information request made via the FYl website.
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Please use this email address for all replies to this request:
XXXXXXXXKXXXXKXXXXKXXXXKKK (@ XXXKKXXK . XXX XXX XX

IS XXXXXXXXXXX (@ XXXXXXXX.XXX.XX_ the wrong address for Official Information requests to Heritage

Disclaimer: This message and any reply that you make will be published on the internet. Our
privacy and copyright policies:
https://fvi.org.nz/help/officers

If you find this service useful as an Official Information officer, please ask your web manager to
link to us from your organisation's OIA or LGOIMA page.
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